
Thursday 14th February 2019 

 

Swing into the Sixties 

 

Next term our topic will be ‘Swing into the Sixties’. For this topic we will be 

learning all about the decade of the sixties.   

 

As part of your home learning we would love you to find out about the sixties 

from someone who was alive in that decade. You might like to ask them about 

any events they remember that happened, the toys they played with, the food 

they ate, what schools were like, what they did in their free time, what music 

they listened to etc.  

You can show your learning however you would like. You may want to role play 

being a reporter and interview someone, write a fact file, make a poster, or 

share some pictures. The more variation, the more exciting it is when we share 

all our home learning.  

 

We look forward to sharing your projects in school. Please can this be in by 

Monday 25th February.  

 

Year 2 Team   

 

 

 


